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TELEPHONE
(907) 246-4224
Fax
(907) 246-6633

P.O. Box 189

March 2, 2017

Representative Louise Stutes
House Fisheries, Room 406
State Capital

Juneau, AK 99801

Subject: Support for Frederick “Fritz” Johnson to be confirmed for the Board of Fish
Dear Representative Stutes,

The purpose of this letter is to provide strong support from the Bristol Bay Borough for Fritz
Johnson to continue to be a member of the Alaska Board of Fish. Fritz is a valued citizen of the
Bristol Bay Region and a very successful Commercial Fisherman. He has served a term on the
Board and performed those duties in an outstanding manner. His participation was greatly
noticed in the recent Board of Fish meetings and we are encouraged by his fairness to all regions
of the state.

The Bristol Bay Borough Assembly strongly supports his continued appointment to the Board of
Fish and strongly encourage you reappoint Mr. Johnson to the Board for another term.

Sincerely,
i
John Fulton

Borough Manager




